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Summer 1&2 term in BLAST....

From the left we have Miss Follin, Mrs Woods, Mrs
Gaffney, Mrs Stout & Mrs Brown.

Morning BLAST children are enjoying playing
with all our toys & games, but especially with
the puppets & they are also enjoying drawing
their own pictures.

The afternoon BLAST children have been
enjoying going outside. Thankfully the
weather has been on our side too which has
been great! We have been doing lots of crafts
outside which they have really enjoyed!




